
 
Open Hearts        Open Minds       Open Doors 

F o u n d r y 

2801 Virginia Beach Blvd |  Virginia Beach, VA  23452 | Office Phone: 757-340-0595  

Website: FoundryUMCVB.org | Facebook: @foundryumcvb | Email: foundryumc@foundryumcvb.org 

JCOC Welcome Home Basket                                                             
Donation Drive Last Day August 3rd 

 UWF Back To School Supplies Donation Drive                                            
Last Day August 10th 

8/3 
Baptism Sunday Service                                  

& Special Summer Worship Music                                
& After Church Coffee & Fellowship 

 11:00 am 

8/6 Wednesday’s New Women's Group  6:00 pm 

8/10 
Hymn Sing Sunday                                             

& After Church Coffee & Fellowship 
11:00 am 

8/12 
         Operation Blessing Blitz    
               Volunteers Needed! 

11:00 am 

  -1:45 pm 

8/12 Worship Committee Meeting 10:00 am 

8/16 
United Women In Faith 

Join Us! 
11:00 am 

8/17 

Sunday Service                                                           
& Special Summer Worship Music                

featuring Vocal Duet Chris & Byron       
& After Church Coffee & Fellowship 

 11:00 am 

8/24 

Sunday Service                                                           
& Special Summer Worship Music                

featuring Liturgical Dance and Cello                      
& After Church Coffee & Fellowship 

11:00 am 

8/29 
JCOC Dinner 

Volunteers Needed! 
1:30 pm 

8/31 

Sunday Service                                                        
& Special Summer Worship Music                  

featuring Bell Ringers                                                  
& After Church Coffee & Fellowship 

11:00 am 

July  Food Pantry Distribution 

Date #          

Families 

#  
New  

Representing 

# Family 

July 3 30 3 114 

July10 38 3 127 

July 17 34 8 126 

July 24 48 8 144 

July 31 34 3 111 

Food Pantry & Clothing Closet Hours 

 Donation hours are Tuesday 10 - 12 noon.             

Distribution hours are  Thursday 9 - 12 noon 

 

Pastor’s Summer Hours 

Pastor JaeHaeng will be on vacation 
beginning August 11th                                     

and return on September 13th. 
 

Rev. Dr. Trisha Riggs                                    
Sunday Guest Minister                                                                                                        

August 17th - September 7th. 

• Next Wednesday Bible Study October 8th 
• Next UMM Meeting September 6th 
• Next Trustee Meeting September 9th  
• Next Church Council Meeting September 21st 



  

 Melander Family  

Pat Owen 

Elaine Hudson 

Tricia Riggs 

Judy  & Kenny Krampen 

Terry Huling 
 

Page and Linda Cockrell 

Barbara Harris 

Vivian Mathews  

Janice Mullahy 

Harriet Glasper 

De Strickland 

Betty McCraw 

Alan Wakefield 

 Frank Gattuso 

Anne Meehan (Sandy Grover’s mother) 

Mija Arnold (Barbara’s mother) 

Richard & Lynette Schoop 

Fran & Roger Clarke  

John & Sylvia Brewington 

June Leach 

Martha Self 

Joel Sanders 

Brabrand | Cahill Family 

Key| Couch| Lowder Family 

Self/Kyler Family 

Boyce Family 

 

 

Placing flowers on the altar for our worship 
service is a wonderful way to honor                

someone you love and appreciate, or to            
remember a departed loved one.   

Call the Church Office to reserve a date! 

  

       

     2     Diana Boyce 

    

 9      Mary Key 

      Scott Oman 
 

    11      Chris Work 

    12    Gary Melander 

      Linda Self 

   19    Beth Clevenger 

   21     Katie Mahrenholz 

      Jeanie Meissner 

                Scott Strickland 

   22    Wayne Huling 

           Linda Cockrell 

   23     Brent Kyler 

   26    Colin Brewington 

   27    Judy Brabrand 

   28     Syliva Betz 

               Adam Krampen 

   30     Zoie Linden 

Family & Friends 

Cameron Melander’s mother passed on July 30th. Condolences 
may be sent to the family at 460 Garrison Place, VB, VA 23452 

Pat Owen is recovering from a 7/26 car accident.  Get Well 
Wishes may sent to her at 609 Kingston Circle, VB, VA 23452 

Elaine Hudson is now recovering at home  after her stay in 
physical  therapy rehab from her fall .    

Terry Huling continues his Chemo & Radiation treatments. 

Judy Krampen continues her heart transplant rehabilitation at 
Norfolk Heart Hospital.   

Tricia Riggs is recovering at home after her knee surgery. 





A Message From                                    

UWF Chair Judy Mitchell 

Volunteers are needed to bring 
snacks for after church fellowship.  

Snacks need not be elaborate. They 
can be store bought or homemade. 

Sign up on your own or with a 
friend. The list is located in the    
narthex. Contact Judy Mitchell           

with questions.  
757 580 7001  


